Haymeadow

Rl

At 6Ur April Meeting we presented Gus Steffen with
the Ray Scholarship!! Pictured above is Gus with his
parents, his siblings, and Chapter Officers Dennis and
Amanda. Congratulations Gus, we all know you'll make
Chapter 640 Proud!
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A few things have changed since our April Meeting. We
had first thought Dan Gryder was going to be available
for a presentation in September. This has since changed.
Dan has apologized for the oversight in his schedule.
The plan now is to not only get Dan but also Jun Browne
of Blancolario and Scott Perdue from Flywire. Once we
have more details we will send out an update.

The Airport appreciation event we talked about at the
meeting will take place on May 8th. For those who
weren't there, John talked to us about the fact that the
old grass runway is going to be restored and put back
into use! In order to do this he needs help, lots of it.
That's where we come in. We will be offering our help
and combining this work party with our next Monthly
meeting, and a potluck. We will walk the runway and
mark potholes and pick up rocks. Please email us at
eaachaptere40@gmail.com to let us know if you will be
attending and if you plan on bringing a dish to pass so

we can plan accordingly
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Next monthly meeting is May 8th at 12 noon.

As stated on the Updates Page, this will be a potluck
and work party to help clean up the grass runway
area.

Please email eaachapter640@gmail.com to let us
know if you will be attending and if you will be bringing
a dish to pass so we can plan accordingly.
Looking forward to seeing everyone!!

As always, we are always ready to see your pics, hear
your stories and share what you want shared.
Simply email us or talk to us at a meeting and we'll
work it into a future newsletter!!



